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USIBWC RELEASES 2024 RIO GRANDE BASIN SUMMARY 

REPORT 
 

The U.S. Section of the International Boundary and Water Commission has issued the 2024 Rio 

Grande Basin Summary Report. 

 

The purpose of the report is to inform the public, stakeholders, and other agencies as to the condition 

of the Rio Grande basin, improvements and potential problems within the watershed, the efforts of 

the Texas Clean Rivers Program and its partners to monitor and assess the waters of the basin, and 

potential resolutions to any negative trends within the basin.  

 

The report can be found here: https://www.ibwc.gov/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/Rio-Grande-

Basin-Summary-Report-Final_IBWC.pdf 

 

This report was done in partnership with the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality. 
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